
 

 

 

Appreciation Letter 
 

 

Dear Devendra Pathak, 

I am writing to you to express my sincere appreciation for your commitment and 

dedication towards Shiksha Ask & Answer platform. Your thoughtful answers reflect 

your concern for student’s career choices. 

You will be happy to know that your time and effort is helping students make informed 

decisions regarding their education and career paths. With your support, Shiksha is able 

to provide the much needed unbiased guidance and counselling to millions of students 

through Shiksha Ask & Answer platform.  

Since you are one of our key experts, I would like to thank you for your invaluable 

contribution and look forward to your continued contribution to help students make the 

right education and career decision. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Anurag Jain 

Senior Vice President & Head – Products, Shiksha 

 

 


